Von: United Nations Grant Office <win@ungranti.com>
Betreff: Dear N

Datum: 9. Oktober 2012 07:44:18 MESZ

An:

Kopie:

Antwort an: United Nations Grant Office <win@ungranti.com=

UNITED NATIONS OFFICE
UNITED NATIONS GRANT

33 Normandie Way

Bures, Suffolk

COR 5BE

United Kingdom (v |

2012 UNITED NATIONS GRANT CLAIM

pes: I

This is to confirm that you have been selected by the 2012 United Nations Grant as one of the final recipients of cash Grant of GBP £4,000,000 (Four Million British Pounds Sterling) for your own
personal, educational, and business development.

In order to receive the grant money, you would be required to open an International bank account with our nominated bank in the United Kingdom. The main reason why you would require an
International bank account in the UK is because of the strict financial regulations within the EU and as your grant is above the set limit by the ECB, you would need an International bank account
in the UK to receive the money. Thereafter, you can transfer the money from the International account in the UK to any account of your choice.

The United Nations nominated bankers are National Westminster Bank (United Kingdom). We have instructed/appointed one of the branch managers to aid the opening of your account and
transferring your grant. Contact the manager with the below email quoting A398UN.

Bank Name: National Westminster Bank (NATWEST)
Manager Name: Elizabeth J Harrison
Email: manager(@natsbnkplc.co.uk

To avoid issues relating to other people coming forward to claim yvour grant, we advised that you do not inform anyone include close friends and family members until you receive your grant
money. If anyone comes forward to lay a second claim, the United Nations Grant will regard this as "Double Claim' and your grant would be cancelled. You have 10working day from today to
claim your money after which your grant will be forfeited.

MNote: You should always check your bulk or spam folders for emails because sometimes when we send emails, it might go to your bulk or spam folders in your email. So in order for you to get all
our emails, you should always check your bulk or spam folders in your email.

Y ours Sincerely,
Chloe Willson-Thomas
Director





